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Dear Sir /Madam.

I am a football support and would dearly love to have an AFL Tassie team
here.

BUT I am also a pensioner who has been waiting for a hernia operation
for well  over  three years with little prospects of getting it done in
the near future . The way I have survived is to constantly wear a hernia
belt  which is often uncomfortably but helps ease the pain. AND I am one
of many thousands who are on never ending waiting lists for an operation.

Not to mention the many thousands of people who are having problems
getting a roof over their head. I have recently had a homeless friend
staying here for 6 months as he was left without a rental place when the
house he was renting was sold under him with the owner taking advantage
of the high housing prices. He was unable to get a rental place as
prices of the few available places were so high  there was no way he
could afford it being on social security benefits. Luckily I own my own
house but I feel sorry for those pensioners who have to live in this
high rental market. Not to mention the multitudes of homeless people
living in the streets, a lot of whom have mental illnesses.

PLEASE think about those that really need money being spent on them now.
$750 million would go a long way in that direction.

A FOOTBALL STADIUM CAN WAIT to when the State has more available funds.

There is no way I would vote for a party that wants to spend money on a
Stadium instead of helping Tasmanians who need medical care and a roof
over their heads.

Miroslaw Chodan
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